PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Board of Education of Community Unit School District No. 300 is accepting sealed bids for:

deLacey Playground Equipment Renovation

(This project is being funded by the Illinois PFA Grant)

Payment of Prevailing Wage is required for this project

Sealed bids will be accepted until <u>11:00AM CT, Tuesday, May 2, 2017</u> at the District 300 Purchasing Office, at which time they will be publicly opened and read.

All bids will be received at:

CUSD 300 / Purchasing Office Attn: Diane C White / Director of Purchasing 2605 Bunker Hill Dr. Algonquin, IL 60102

There will be a non-mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting held on Tuesday, April 25, 2017, 11:00am, starting at:

deLacy Family Education Center – Main Office 50 Cleveland Ave. Carpentersville, IL 60110

Bid specifications will be available on Thursday, April 20, 2017 after 11:00AM. To obtain bid specifications, please contact Bruce Batt at 847-551-8369 or via email at bruce.batt@d300.org.

Any questions regarding this bid must be directed to:

Community Unit School District #300 Diane C. White 2605 Bunker Hill Drive Algonquin, IL 60102 847-551-8460 diane.white@d300.org